
 

 

 

Two Way Radios 

Please contact the Buildings & Grounds department if you need to purchase Two Way Radios.  
The radios must be programed specifically for the Anoka School District and the ones approved 
by Buildings & Grounds are the only ones allowed to be ordered. 

 

The Buildings & Grounds Department can be contacted by calling 763-506-1218  

 
 

 


